
WAC 173-481-150  Corrective action.  (1) When requested by the 
department, persons emitting fluorides to the ambient air shall demon-
strate their compliance with WAC 173-481-100 and 173-481-110 by con-
ducting a monitoring program approved in writing by the department. 
Monitoring shall be required only in areas with forage or vegetation 
to be protected by this chapter. Monitored exceedances of the ambient 
action level shall not require corrective action or be considered vio-
lations of this chapter unless there is demonstrated related fluoride 
induced damage to vegetation protected by this chapter. If an ambient 
action level is exceeded, the persons emitting fluorides shall provide 
a plan for ecology approval for determining if damage has occurred. If 
damage is found the facility shall determine the cause of the damage 
and take corrective action approved by ecology to prevent further dam-
age. When evaluating corrective action, work practices shall be con-
sidered before considering additional controls.

(2) Concurrent violations of the action levels found in WAC 
173-481-100 and 173-481-110 shall not contain overlapping time periods 
for any one standard or action level.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 70.94.395 and 70.94.331. WSR 05-17-169 (Or-
der 05-07), § 173-481-150, filed 8/23/05, effective 9/23/05. Statutory 
Authority: Chapter 70.94 RCW. WSR 87-19-073 (Order 87-21), § 
173-481-150, filed 9/16/87.]
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